Northwest Youth Corps Twin Rivers Charter School Advisory Board
Meeting Minutes
August 23, 2017
Members Present: Jeff Orlandini, Jane Kammerzelt, Lauren Sommers

Others Present: Jay Breslow, Principal

The meeting was called to order at approximately 4:30 p.m.

June meeting minutes were unanimously approved.

No public comment because no members of the public were present.

Board members were introduced to the members of the 2017-2018 teaching staff: Josh (math),
Penny (language arts), Kristin (science) and Dan (garden coordinator). Johnny (social studies)
was not present. School staff have been training and working to build curriculum. This staff
represents an added 37 years of teaching experience.

Jay gave a Principal’s Update. 36 students are currently enrolled, but Jay is getting calls every
day. Last year CAHOOTS started a school-based program where they come in once a week and
provide support for students and a place for students to share feelings and issues. Josh and
Penny plan to support students in credit recovery.

Jay and Board members discussed the best way for the Board to support the school during the
coming year. Jane suggested breakfasts and a series of guest speakers from the community.

The Board tabled discussion of the 2018 School Improvement Plan until the October meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted on this day /5//’// 7 , 2017
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Jeff Orlandini — Chair




